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Fond Farewell … 

 Dear Parents  

Well that’s it- 2021-2022 is over!  

What a year it has been! 

We must open this with a huge congratulations to our Year 6 
children. We are so incredibly proud of each and every one of 
them. We wish them all the best for the next part of their 
educational journey, whether that is high school or home 
education. Please keep in touch with Huxley, you will always 
be part of our little Huxley Family! See the quote below- just 
for you! 

I also would like to thank the staff for all their hard work and 
dedication shown this year. Thank you and enjoy this well-
deserved break. Rest up! 

Thanks also to yourself as parents/carers. Your support has 
been overwhelming and we cannot thank you enough for this. 
Thank you also for your lovely kind words, cards and gifts for 
staff- they all wanted me to pass on their thanks too. 

Huge thanks go to all the people who have come in to help 
our school this year- members of the community, the church 
and parents who have helped with clubs and events. We 
have a wonderful community around us that I feel is growing 
all the time. We couldn’t do all this without you! 

I will send another newsletter next week with regards to our 
curriculum for 2022-23 and again towards the end of the 
holidays with ‘start of school’ reminders etc but for now I just 
want to say thank you, stay safe and we look forward to 
seeing you in September – we will miss you!  

Many thanks (how many times have I used that word in this 
newsletter?) 

Mrs Gourley  

 

 

 

 

       
 

DIARY DATES  

2022 

1st and 2nd September- INSET days no 
children in school 

5th September 2022- Full time Children 
return to school for 2022-2023  

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Quote/Reflection Point 

“How lucky am I to have something that makes saying goodbye so hard.” 

 – A.A. Milne 


